
 

 

September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are writing to invite you to attend our Reception Curriculum, Reading and Phonics Meeting.  

This meeting will have a number of aims and will hopefully inform you about: 
 

• The Early Years Curriculum – what a typical day in Reception looks like 

• How we teach phonics in school, the letter sounds and their pronunciation  

• The reading books your child will be receiving, our reading scheme 

• The way you can support your child’s learning at home.   
•  

There will also be an opportunity for you to have a look around the Early Years Unit. 

 

The meeting is for Reception parents only (please only one parent per child) and will last no more than one 
hour in total. It will be held in the school hall on Tuesday 19th October at 5.00 pm. Please note that this event 
is not suitable for the children to attend. 

 

Please return the slip below by Monday11th October. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Nelson and The Reception Team 

……………………………………………………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

CHILD’S NAME:………………………………………………………………….  CLASS:…………………… 

 

I will be attending the Reception Curriculum, Reading and Phonics Workshop on 19th October.  

I understand it is not suitable for the children 

 

SIGNED:…………………………………………………………………. 

  


